




Robert L. Baber
1985 July-Aug-Sept: team founded officially
meetings, reports
NASA: do not express critical urgency
MT eng. contact seal vendors
RB concerned lack of mgt. support for team
writes several reports, no response
1986 Jan 27: meeting, do not launch under 53 deg. F
NASA unhappy
MT: mgt. decision, much discussion, recommends launch, NASA agrees














